David Whittley

Date: 30th February 2019.

To whom it concerns, Dear Sir / Madam,

I David Whittley understand that the Town Council have agreed only to finance my Project of Cleaning and Refurbishing The Waterside Mural located on the Northern end Gable of the Union Inn.

I want to make it clear that the Town Council does not have any contractual or any legal responsibility for the work that I will undertake completely independently, (The Refurbishment of said Mural) during the months of April and May of this year 2019.

That said I would like to send my thanks to the council for the financial support and their acknowledgement that the mural is an asset for the town of Saltash. Many thanks for your support,

Yours sincerely David Whittley.

Y